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For more CTE news, follow us on Twitter 
@APS_CTE or visit our website: 

www.apsva.us/ctae.  
 

CTE Showcase at the Arlington Career Center, February 28, 2023 
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Yorktown Ocebots at the First Robotics Competition in 
Blacksburg, VA. Steffy Farzinfard is the First Robotics 
Coach at Yorktown and a Computer Science teacher.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Eight Technology Student Association (TSA) members 
at Wakefield participated in the TSA regional 
competition on March 4th at Thomas Jefferson HS for 
Science and Technology for Video Game Design, 
Dragster Design, Debating Technology Issues, and 
Prepared Presentation. One student, Milton Cruz 
Batres, earned 2nd place for Video Game Design.      
Dr. Tiffany Casey is the TSA Advisor at Wakefield and 
an Engineering teacher.  

 

 
EMT students at the Career 
Center recently practiced safely 
removing patients who had 
been involved in mock vehicle 
accidents. They applied the 
skills they have learned in class 
to lift and move patients while 
taking spinal injury precautions. 
This training exercise took place 
in the parking lot at the school. 
Saruhan Hatipoglu is the course 
instructor. 

Wakefield DECA students 
participated in the State 
Leadership Conference in Virginia 
Beach from March 3-5, 2023. Two 
students, Morgan Lips and Gabby 
Gilbert, won first place in the Team 
Sports and Entertainment 
Marketing category and will 
advance to the DECA International 
Career Development Conference in 
Orlando, FL next month. Maureen 
Naughton is the DECA advisor.  
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